
Woodbourne Homeowners Association 

Architectural Control Committee 
RECEIVING DEVICES (TV, etc) 

 

 

 

General Information- Read this first 

 

Television receiving devices (Dishes, antenna, etc), must be submitted to the 
ACC for informational purposes. 

 
 

In general, the following guidelines should be followed: 
 

1. The Homeowner will provide a general description of the proposed device 
location with the initial application. 

2. An ACC representative shall facilitate proper location for FINAL placement 
with the homeowner. 

 
Owners are responsible to ensure that use of property and improvements 
to property comply with applicable building codes and zoning 
requirements. Approval by the Architectural Control Committee will not 
constitute assurance that the improvement will comply with the applicable 
city or county code or regulation, or that permits will be given. 

 
Failure to adhere to these guidelines is a covenant violation, and will be 
subject to the current covenant fine schedule. 


